
 

 

2019 Tribal Youth Diversion Grant 

Bidders’ Conference 
 

The Board of State and Community Corrections (BSCC) has scheduled a Tribal Youth Diversion 

Grant Bidders’ Conference.  

 

What is the purpose of the Bidders’ Conference? 

The purpose of the Bidders’ Conference is to provide clarity on the Request for Proposals and 

respond to technical questions. BSCC staff cannot provide assistance or advice on the 

preparation of a proposal/application at this conference. 

 

Who should attend? 

Although the Bidders’ Conference is open to any interested party, the material that will be 

presented is primarily geared toward prospective applicants. Eligible applicants for this grant are 

federally recognized Indian tribes in California. 

 

When & Where will the Bidders’ Conference be held? 

Wednesday, December 11, 2019 

1:30 p.m. 

Board of State and Community Corrections 

Board Room – 1st Floor 

2590 Venture Oaks Way 

Sacramento CA 95833 

 

What if I can’t be in Sacramento for the Bidders’ Conference but want to participate? 

The Bidders’ Conference will be livestreamed. To view the livestream, visit the BSCC website 

10-15 minutes before the scheduled start time. The livestream will continue to be available on 

the BSCC website even after the Conference has ended.  

 

How do I RSVP? 

If you plan to attend the Bidders’ Conference in-person, please email your RSVP to 

TribalYouthDiversion@bscc.ca.gov. You may also email any questions you may have to this 

mailbox. 
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